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On behalf of the Department of Children and Family Services (DCFS), the Louisiana Office of Student 
Financial Assistance (LOSFA) will begin processing payments for Adult Education and Vocational Education 
for the Strategies to Empower People (STEP) Program. 
 
Starting this month, LOSFA will process Adult Education payments and assume the responsibility of processing 
Vocational Education payments beginning with the spring 2014 semester/term. 
 
Specific procedures for requesting Adult Education payments and Vocational Education payments will be 
provided in separate communications at a later date. 
 
Questions regarding the STEP Adult Education or Vocational Education payments should be directed to Bonnie 
Lavergne, 225.219.7714, Bonnie.Lavergne@la.gov or Erica Hughes, 225.219.7707, Erica.Hughes@la.gov 
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